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Dates to Remember  
 

 

Last Day of Term 3 
Friday 25th September  

 

First Day of Term 4 

Staff & Students  
Monday 12th October 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thanksgiving Service for Timmy 

 

This week Bunya staff, Tanya, Anita, Cindy, Aggie and myself attended 

the Thanksgiving Service for Timmy Wright.  It was a privilege to be able 

to attend and to celebrate Timmy’s life with his family, Tony, Susie, 

Hannah, Ethan & Sophie.  Timmy was such a joy-giver and although 

incredibly sad, it was special to be able to reflect on the qualities we most 

appreciated about him – his love of people, his determination and his 

enthusiasm for life.  Timmy is already greatly missed at Clarke Road. Isa 

Lei gorgeous Timmy (farewell in Fijian).  

 

Timmy’s family have requested that in lieu of flowers, family and friends 

are welcome to donate to Clarke Road.  The money donated will be used 

to purchase sensory equipment for Gumnut Playground where Timmy 

loved to play.   

 

If you would like to watch the Thanksgiving Service for Timmy the link is as follows:  

 https://youtu.be/3kJx0MJsL7Y  

 
Thank you to all of you who have taken the time to reach out and support each other during this time.  It 

is a gift to be able to be part of a community that cares so deeply about our students. 

 

Farewells to staff 

 

As we draw to the close of Term 3, it is also time to say a fond farewell to 

Lucinda Paynter, teacher of Yarra class and Helen Maynes, our Office Assistant 

on Thursdays.  

 

Lucinda began her teaching career with us at the 

beginning of this year and we have been so fortunate to 

have her as part of our staff.  She is moving to Central 

West NSW in Term 4 as her husband completes his 

training as a doctor. Lucinda is a talented and gifted 

teacher and we wish her all the best with her future career.  

Helen has been with us for the past three years and we 

have appreciated her hard work and help in ensuring that the office runs 

smoothly. 

 

 

Thank you Lucinda and Helen for all that you have given to Clarke Road School.  We will miss you! 

 

Have a safe and relaxing holiday and we will look forward to seeing your children return on Monday 

12th October. 

 

Rebecca 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://youtu.be/3kJx0MJsL7Y


 

Creating a Voice (CaV) Project 
 

 
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 
 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


